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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                   Monday 8th June 2020 

 

School Update  

 
Class R/1/6/ Pre-school 
 
This is just a short letter to thank you for your cooperation with the dropping off times and pick up times since our 
partial wider re opening.  It has been important to keep to the timings to ensure everyone’s safety. So thank you.  
 
All 
Key workers children are continuing to come into school and are remaining in their groups/bubbles unless they have 
gone into the returning groups.  
 
The government continues to encourage children of key workers to attend school. Please speak to me if you are not in 
school, haven’t already spoken to me and would now like your child to attend this group if your employer has you in the 
KW category.  
 
We continue to keep Fridays for deep cleaning in school for safety reasons and planning and preparation for staff. 
 
Home Learning 
 
I do hope you are enjoying the mindfulness sessions, phonics for Reception and Class 1, the quizzes in Class 3 and the 
continued story time for all year groups.  
 
Please also request any home learning to be printed off for you if you are experiencing difficulty doing this.  
 

 
Testing 

 
We ask all parents and carers to ensure they organise a test for their child, in the event that they develop coronavirus 

symptoms, and notify us immediately of a positive test. Further guidance is available about getting tested. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can help with anything. 
 

 

 

Best wishes 

 
JNeveu 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-getting-tested

